October 12, 2019 Board Meeting Park Committee Report

The Park Committee met on September 17. We welcomed new committee members Bruce Schwann, Will Langle and Roy Taylor. The following items were discussed:

- Oct. 12 at noon the committee will meet at the park for a walk with our two maintenance vendors.
- Picnic tables have been completed. We now have 9 tables under the large pavilion, 2 tables each under the other 3 smaller pavilions and one table on the lower lakeside. Total of 16 tables.
- Still getting bids on the Bridge extension and the cover for the playground
- Went over the list of maintenance items currently being done by our two vendors as well as a list that needs to be included with next year's proposals.
- Discussed illicit and hazardous behaviors occurring in the park at night. One suggestion was to install cameras in the park.
- There was a request from a homeowner to have their wedding at the park.
 Once we know the date, we will assure the lawn is mowed and will put up reserved signs on the large pavilion. The park will not however be closed during the wedding.

The next Committee meeting will be today at noon when we walk the park with our maintenance vendors.